
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 10/15/2014 2:38:58 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: My Daughter Who Is A SC Resident Needs Your Assistance

Title: Mrs
First Name: Judy
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Slater
Suffix: 
Street Address: 727 Mattingwood Drive
Street Address 2: 
City: Charlotte
State: NC
Zip: 28270
Phone: 

Email: jhsilly@yahoo.com

Affiliation: Other
Message:
I am writing on behalf of my daughter who is a resident of Greenwood, SC.  I will start off saying 
I was a SC resident.  The problem is that my daughter was getting a divorce and the year was up 
and they were signing the papers when her ex-husband became very ill ( he was diagnosed with 
cancer) and she took him back into her home to provide the initial care he needed.  He is an 
abusive person plus he says inappropriate comments (vulgar,sexual) in front of her children.  
She has been told there is no way to pick up the divorce proceedings from the date before he 
became ill.  My thoughts are that she did the christian thing to do since he had no family there.  
He now refuses to get out of her home (it is her home and only in her name) and she is being 
punished for doing a kind deed.  She had to leave the home on Sunday as he became violent 
and threatened &quot;To have someone come and take her out&quot;.  She called the police 
and filed a report.  She is staying with me in Charlotte because she is afraid for herself and her 
11 year old daughter, who she had to take out of school.  I know I have rambled and am more 
than willing to have you speak with me in person on the phone or my daughter.  If there is 
anything you can do to help her with this situation, we would greatly appreciate it.  Thank you for 
taking the time to read my note.  

Judy Slater


